
         

  
23rd June 2023 

This Week’s Highlights 
 

In Nursery this week, we enjoyed preparing for our trip to New Brighton; learning about how we can 
keep safe during the trip, including sun safety. During the trip, the children enjoyed exploring the fairy 
houses that are in the park, they were keen to spot the different features in each themed house. The 
children’s behaviour was fabulous, and this was noticed by other visitors to New Brighton too. 

             ------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

This week in Reception, we enjoyed a lovely trip to New Brighton Beach to help us learn more about 
the beach as a place and how our town is different. We have learned how beaches have changed over 
time. We have also been learning how to double in maths. 
 
This week in Year 1, we have started writing our letters to our MP. We are hoping that if we ‘Speak Up’ 
like the character in our story then we can help to save our library from closing. In maths we have been 
learning directional language and using our knowledge of left and right to complete the Cha Cha slide! 
In history, we found out some fascinating facts about our school and cannot wait to learn more. Did you 
know the school building used to be where the field is now? 

--------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Year 2 have had a very exciting week! We have watched out caterpillars transform into chrysalides and 
been on a trip to Blackpool Tower. The children were so brave going up the tower and so respectful of 
others around them. We were lucky enough to be invited onto the ballroom floor to dance and the 
children had a great time! The children did a great job practising their geography field work skills and 
using their geographical vocabulary too. 

           --------------------------------------------------------------------- 
This week in Year 3, the children have been working so hard on their end of year assessments! They 
have also been exploring using different joining techniques in DT and learning how to read 4-figure grid 
references in geography! 

           --------------------------------------------------------------------- 
This week, in Year 4 we have completed all of our end of year assessments and our multiplication 
checks which we will hopefully receive the results of next week. The children have also worked very 
hard on their final art piece of Banksy inspired artwork. We are very proud of the effort so many of 
them have put into developing their drawing skills this term, well done!  

--------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Year 5 have enjoyed learning about the late Sir David Gamble in History! They researched who he was 
and why he is such an important historical figure of St Helens. Check out our Twitter post! They have 
worked really hard in both their reading and SPAG assessment this week- well done Y5! 
                                                    --------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Year 6 have been working their socks off getting ready for their production at the end of the year. 
There has been lots of singing practice and dance training in the hall with Lucy in this hot weather. They 
have also been visiting their new high schools in preparation for next year. 

           --------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Dates for your diary 

• Monday 26th June – British Values 

• Monday June 26th, 27th, 29th and 
30th  - Road Safety 

• Wednesday 28th June – Y3 World 
of Glass 
 

 

 

Our value this month is:  

Respect 

 

Reading 

Please make sure you listen to your 

child read at least 3 times a week 

and record this in their reading 

records.  

For those children not yet bringing 

a reading book home, please make 

sure you are reading to them as 

frequently as possible. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Week’s Value Stars!! 

Nursery : All of the Nursery children 

for their fabulous behaviour on the trip. 

Reception: Joseph W, Logan D 

Year 1: Auria, Olivia Year 4: Bella A, Kian S,  

Year 2: Arbriella A, Leylan B, Dylan 
B, Lila W 

Year 5: Amelia M, Jack C, Tyler T 
and Emily S 

Year 3: Zien R, Zoey P, Kimmy S, 
Isabelle J 

Year 6:  

 

This Week’s Learning at Home 

Word of the Week:  

Nursery – safety Year 3 – structure 
Reception- shore Year 4 – pondering 
Year 1 – journey Year 5 – cell 
Year 2 – plot Year 6 – production 

 

 
 

Weekly Winners  

Numbots. Nursery - Year 2: How many coins can you earn? 

The highest number earned over the week will get 3 dojos. Last week’s 

winner= Dominik D, Nursery 

 Mathswhizz. Years 2-6: The class with the most time spent on 

MathsWhizz that week will get 3 dojos each. Last week’s winners= Y5NO 
 

Times Tables  

Rockstars. 

Years 3-6: Here are your group  

battles where the winning classes of  

these battles get 3 dojos each.  

Last week’s winners were =  

Y4 and Y6 
 

This week’s battles… 

Attendance 

 

Early Years –  Nursery am 88%   Nursery pm 84.7% 

      RKL 94.4%    RMC 84.2% 
 

          KS1 –            Y1TE 95%     Y1CS 92.3% 

         Y2GW 96.4 %   Y2LB 98.3% 
 

          LKS2 –          Y3LC 90%    Y3EH 96% 

        Y4MM 90%       Y4MC 91% 

 

UKS2 –          Y5NO 96.3%     Y5EK 95.6%  

         Y6KK 90.3%      Y6JM 94.8% 
 

(This week’s winners are highlighted in 

yellow) 

 

School 
Target:  

96% 

  

 


